
John Salzberg on the legacy of the Fraser Subcommittee  
 
I think the legacy of the subcommittee, Fraser’s work, was certainly that human 
rights became a commonly accepted factor in U.S. foreign policy, whether it’s a 
democratic or a republican administration, and that Fraser was always quick to 
point out that it’s not the only factor and that other considerations might override 
the human rights factor, but not entirely. It has to be taken into account. 
 
 


